
ATTENTION 

KIWENZ PARK AND RECREATION AREA  
& 

BASSETT BEACH 
 
Kiwenz Park and Recreational Park & Bassett Beach will be open for day use 
starting May 1st, 2024, rules this year are listed below.   
 
Rules for summer of 2024; 
 

1. Must be an enrolled member of the Fond du Lac Band of Lake Superior 
Chippewa or accompanied by a Fond du lac Band of Lake Superior Chippewa 
Band Member. 

2. Day use only (no after dark activities) 
3. No camping. 
4. Children under 12 must be accompanied by an adult. 
5. No gathering after dark. 
6. If restrooms are not open Porta Potties will be available. 
7. Be respectful of others using the park.  
8. Garbage: Each visitor is responsible for the disposal of all garbage or waste 

into the appropriate receptacle. 
9. Absolutely no alcohol or drugs are permitted on the premises. 
10. No glass containers/bottles allowed. 
11. No pets (Certified service animals are permitted) 
12. Fires and grills must be extinguished when not attended. 
13. Park hours are Sunday thru Saturday 9 am – 9 pm. 

 
 
Compliance of these rules is greatly appreciated and will ensure the use of the park 
for all Band members through out the rest of the summer. 
 
Violators of these conditions will be regarded as trespassers.  Fond du Lac Band of 
Lake Superior Chippewa disclaim any liability for injury to persons or property 
arising from the use of this premises including swimming. 
 
For emergencies call 911. 


